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Attachment to item 8 
Announcements 

LEC April 1, 2004 
Annual Meeting 

 
 
Coordinated Perch Management Strategy 2001-2003 final report is expected 
within the next few weeks. A sign-up sheet is on the back table for names & 
e-mail addresses of those who would like to receive a copy. 
 
LEC Task Groups have reviewed and renewed the “Terms of Reference” 
that guide the cooperative functioning of the technical and scientific aspects 
of our work. These should be posted on the GLFC web-site by the end of the 
week. 
 
LEC has set the Lake Erie 2004 yellow perch TAC at 11 million pounds. 
The basis for this decision is an F(0.1) policy that is based on a spawner 
recruit relationship. This is an interim method, and is an improvement over 
previous F 0.1 methods in that it takes into account the spawner recruit 
relationship for yellow perch anddoes not have the same reliance on 
parameters such as growth and knife edge recruitment. This is an interim 
policy that goes some measure towards addressing concerns expressed by 
the Myers & Bence review. In 2005, the Yellow Perch Task Group will be 
investigating this policy and others (including simulations) for future use 
within a yellow perch management plan schedule for implementation in 
2005. 
 
LEC has set the Lake Erie 2004 walleye TAC at 2.7 million walleye. This is 
consistent with the projected imbalanced age structure  & low population 
level of age 2 and older walleye in the lake at this time. The LEC is 
optimistic and hopeful that the strength of the 2003 year-class will be 
sustained through survival and growth and contribute to a more robust age 
structure and improved walleye fishery in the future. 
The LEC wants to acknowledge the thoughtful participation of the 
commercial and recreational fisheries throughout the year and at last evening 
public session; we also express our thanks to Dale Burkett for his exemplary 
facilitation. 
 
The LEC wishes to express their sincere appreciation to the Great Lakes 
Fishery Commission for the full range of their support during the last year. It 



was essential to have the institutional framework of the GLFC and the 
Strategic Great Lake Fisheries Management Plan within which we processed 
the challenges and complexities of walleye management issues during 2003. 

 
 


